State of South Carolina
Office of the Gobernor

NIkKI R. HALEY 1205 PENDLETON STREET
GOVERNOR CoLUMBIA 29201
January 5, 2016

Mr. Billy Holcombe
1403 Fork Shoals Road
Greenville, South Carolina 29605

Dear Mr. Holcombe,

I hear you have been ill, and I just wanted you to know that I am thinking of you. Michael and I
send our wishes for a full recovery and hope you will soon be feeling better. God bless.

My very best,




